

Dr. R. A. Schwegler School of Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Dr. Schwegler:

Mr. S. R. Hukle, who took graduate courses in physical education at Stanford University last summer, has let me know that he is making application to you for consideration for the position which Mr. Allphin will leave vacant at the end of this school year. He has suggested that I supply you with data concerning his study here and I am glad to do so. Mr. Hukle did excellent work in the following courses: tests and measurements, basketball, biology of hygiene and physical education, hygiene 1, and problems of physical education. Dr. Esslinger of our School of Hygiene and Physical Education came to know Mr. Hukle very well and to respect him for his ability. He wrote a letter about his qualifications to the Appointment Service, a copy of which I am attaching herewith.

I hope it may be possible for you to give favorable consideration to the application of Mr. Hukle.

Yours very truly,

Appointment Service

RT:HE

S. R. Hukle - Esslinger